
 
 
 
April 25, 2019 
 
 
Dear Neighbor, 
 
This letter is an invitation to attend a public information open house hosted by 
Autumn Hills Recycling and Disposal Facility (RDF). 
  
The open house is designed to provide you with more information about the landfill 
and a proposed deep injection well for the safe and reliable management of landfill 
leachate at Autumn Hills. This event, which will be held at the location and time 
noted below, is an open forum, allowing you to attend at your convenience during 
the allotted time. We’ll have several team members there to answer questions and 
provide details on the proposed project. 
 

Wednesday, June 5, 2019 – 6 to 8 p.m. 
Zeeland Charter Township – Lower Event Room 
6582 Byron Road 
Zeeland, MI 49464 

   
Some background information on the landfill and proposed project is included in 
the attached fact sheets for your review. There is also a website available 
(autumnhillslandfill.wm.com) with details about the landfill, the proposed deep 
injection well project and frequently asked questions and answers.  
 
Feel free to reach out to us at Autumn Hills at 616-688-5777 or 
AutumnHills@wm.com with any questions. We look forward seeing you at the 
event.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

                
Fred Sawyers, Area Disposal Manager  Matt Rosser, District Manager 
Autumn Hills RDF      Autumn Hills RDF 

 


